
The Bergen Volunteers’ Successful Aging Programs are eager to 

assist seniors in our community during this time of COVID-19. 

CHORE  

For the past three months our CHORE program has been suspended, but in the month of July we 

will be slowly starting our reopening.  

 

During the last two weeks of July we will be available to install air conditioning units. In order to 

qualify all clients need to verify that they have not recently and are not currently experiencing 

symptoms of COVID-19. In addition, social distancing and wearing masks for all volunteers and 

clients is mandatory. One will be provided if needed.  

 

Call 201-489-7790 to schedule an appointment or email chore@bergenvolunteers.org. 

 

In August, we hope to be able to add grab bars, lightbulbs, and smoke alarm battery installa-

tions. At this time we are not able to assist with any plumbing, rail installs or electrical jobs. Please 

let us know if you need referrals for other jobs. 

CHEER  

We are slowly reopening our CHEER program, where volunteers are matched with seniors in order 

to do errands like grocery shopping and medication pickups, for contact-less delivery.  

 

If this is a service that you would like to learn more about, or to get on our waitlist please call  

201-489-9454 ext. 203. Please call for referral information if shopping is required immediately. 

For general inquiries, please email successfulaging@bergenvolunteers.org 
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Our Successful Aging Programs ensure that Bergen County senior and disabled residents are able 

to “age in place” and remain safe and independent in their homes. CHEER and CHORE are fund-

ed by the Bergen County Division of Senior Services, client contributions, and Bergen Volunteers 

fundraising activities. 


